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Amendment to Notice 2025.01 

General Services 

  

To:   Agency Procurement Staff  

Central Management Services Bureau of Strategic Sourcing 
State Purchasing Officers  

From:  

Date:  

Subject:  

CC:  

Ellen H. Daley   

August 14, 2024  

House Bill 5511 Revisions to the Illinois Procurement Code   

Procurement Compliance Monitors 

Procurement Policy Board  

Commission on Equity and Inclusion 

               

This Amendment to CPO Notice 2025.01 is effective immediately.  This notice amends CPO Notice 

2025.01 by clarifying that Article 1 of House Bill 5511 regarding the Progressive Design-Build Pilot 

Program Act is effective immediately.   

The changes highlighted in CPO Notice 2025.01 and other articles in the legislation shall become 

effective on January 1, 2025. 

If there are any questions regarding this notice, please ask your State Purchasing Officer or contact 

the Chief Procurement Office at (217) 558-2231. 

 

- End - 

  


